
Mountain View 2014 

 
We are looking forward to having you come to Kalispell and our 2014 PNMC gathering to be held June 
20-22, 2014.  As a congregation here at Mountain View Mennonite we are eagerly planning and 
preparing for your arrival.  Your presence will be a gift to us and we trust our time together will be an 
individual blessing to each one who attends as well as a source of encouragement to congregations and 
our life together as a conference. 
 
As you consider registering for this annual event, there are a few logistical things we would like you to 
be aware of: 
 
1. We have reserved Northridge Lutheran Church to be the location for our central assembly location.  
Our meals, worship services, delegate sessions, child care and seminars will take place at this church 
facility.  The exceptions are the youth program and the Thursday evening Pastor/Spouse supper.  These 
will be held at the Mountain View Mennonite Church.  The youth will use our church facility for their 
center of operation the entire weekend.  Lunches and dinners for Friday and Saturday are included in all 
registration fees and our congregation is excited about preparing hearty “home-cooked” meals. 
 
2. Lodging: There is no lodging at Northridge Lutheran Church, so you will have to make plans to be 
lodged elsewhere.  We have attached a list of places we recommend for lodging.  Again, the exception is 
the youth.  The youth will lodge at the Mountain View Mennonite Church, so they will not have cost 
related to lodging. The Flathead Valley, where we are located, is a tourist destination during most of the 
year, but especially during the summer months.  This means that lodging locations can become limited, 
full and/or more expensive the closer one gets to summer.  We encourage you to plan ahead. 
 
3. We are planning for this to be an event for the whole family.  We will have care and activities planned 
for children of all ages and we are planning for a service project and other outdoor activities for the 
youth.   
 
4.  If you have special needs, please make us aware of how we can be helpful.  We are eager to be 
prepared so that this can be an enjoyable event for all of us.  Knowing ahead of time how we can serve 
you will make our job easier.  Please note needs on the registration form and make sure we have 
contact information so we can be in touch with you if necessary. 
 
5. Any materials you may need to ship ahead of time to our area can be shipped to Mountain View 
Mennonite Church, 795 Mennonite Church Road, Kalispell, MT 59901.  Please do not ship things so that 
they arrive during the assembly itself. 
 
6. On Sunday morning we will worship at Mountain View Mennonite Church instead of the Lutheran 
Church.  We need to vacate that location after the Saturday evening worship service.  There will be a 
meal, open to everyone, at Mountain View following the worship service.    
 
7. Questions?  Contact us: office@mvmcmt.org or 406-755-8772 
 
We look forward to your visit to our beautiful valley, 

The Mountain View Mennonite Church Local Arrangements Committee 

mailto:office@mvmcmt.org
tel:406-755-8772

